
 
EAST STAFFORDSHIRE BOROUGH COUNCIL – 23rd September 2024 

 

Question received from Councillor S Sankey  

Uttoxeter and surrounding area is short of high quality sports facilities. So it is 

excellent news that the sports hub on the quarry land near Uttoxeter is progressing. 

This is an initiative that is supported by all parties. So it was surprising that the 

cabinet member for regeneration indicated at a public meeting on the 10 September 

that he didn’t want the sports hub in the proposed location.  

What is the administrations preferred site? 

 

Response by the Cabinet Member for Tourism and Cultural Development 

Councillor P Walker  

Cabinet approved “the development of the Sports Hub in partnership with SFA (the 
quarry site), formally allocating the proposed £1.7 million funds into the project” and 
subsequently delegated “authority to the Cabinet Member for Tourism and Cultural 
Development in consultation with the Leader of the Council, Leader of the Opposition 
and the Chief Executive for allocating these funds”. 
  
 

 


